
Submitter: Elizabeth  Albrecht 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2067 

I support this legislation. Gas power leaf blowers cause too much air and noise 

pollution. They disturb sleep for people in the area being used as well. They are a big 

disturbance wherever they are used. At least battery devices would eliminate some of 

that, and be much better for the health of the person using them.  

 

Sincerely,  

Elizabeth Albrecht  


